
Stars of the Week for 

September. 

9th - Mika (Y2) 

16th - Max (Y6) 

23rd - Leo (Y3) 

30th - Tyler (Y1) 

Well done everyone! 

 

Coming in October 

Throughout next month, 

we will have a range of 

Autumn activities  

including biscuit 

decorating, games, arts 

and crafts and some new  

movies to watch.  

 

 Tyler loves everything about 

ABC club. 

 

Skylar and Jude enjoy ABC as 

they get to come and play with 

friends. 
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Hello everyone and welcome to ABC Club’s newsletter. 

 

We have had a lovely month in ABC settling back into our normal routines after the 

summer half term, it has been great to hear what you have all been up to during the 

six weeks holiday and it has been lovely to welcome you all back and meet the new 

Reception children who have settled in brilliantly.  

At the end of each month, we will be uploading a newsletter on to the ABC tab on the 

school website to tell you about all the exciting activities we have been doing in club 

and what fun things we have planned for the month ahead. There will be photos, 

children’s comments, updates and reminders. 

Polite Reminder 

Can you please make sure that 

your children are booked into 

the clubs in advance-this is to 

ensure that we have the 

correct ratio of staff to 

children. Thank you.  
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We have had great fun over the month 

getting outdoors and active while we 

still have some lovely weather. 

 

The play park one of our favourite 

places to play, sliding down the pole 

and climbing up the wall. 

 

If anyone from ABC Club finds any conkers or pinecones over the next couple of 

weeks can you please collect and bring them with you and we will have fun 

conker painting and making pine cone owls. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

Here are the children enjoying their time playing with and making new 

friends, the children always enjoy constructing, playing games and love 

the role play corner.  

The children are also displaying their culinary skills whilst learning how 

to make and prepare their own snacks.    : ) 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


